
Australia is an independent country with a high standard of living and appropriate public 
services. These include health, education, transport, media and the arts. Australia has a 
strong Primary Industry sector as well as large areas of natural vegetation including 
Wilderness. These are of great value to me and other Australians as well as members of the 
international community. 
I believe that anything which jepodises these areas of service, industry and natural resources 
is not of benefit to our community. I believe that the USFTA does jepodise these Australian 
community resources. For this reason I ask the current and future Australian Government 
Representatives not to sign this agreement. 
Yours faithfully 
Catherine Errey 
 




